
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please find attached letter from Immunisation team. 
 
Parents / carers of all children in years 7 to 11 will be sent an e-consent form via your 
school’s email communication. However, please note that only children aged 12-15 
are eligible for this programme.  

 
No vaccine will be administered without parental consent. 
 
The portal will close for all consents at 4pm on Friday 8th October.  Immunisation 
team have advised, that they will not for any reason, be able to accept any more 
consents after this time. 
 
If parents have any queries, could they email csh.12-15covidenquiries@nhs.net 
(which is on the letter).   
 
kind regards 
 
School Office 
 
 

 
 
01483 772057 
www.thepark.surrey.sch.uk 
 
 
 
 


